
On May 25, 2023, K204AL, facility ID 20513, serving Pocatello, Idaho, was able to resume full operations.   

Several areas were fixed to resume operations. 

A new replacement translator of the same type, make and model with the same power rating as listed 

on the original license was installed. 

A bandpass filter was added to the receive input of the translator, removing interference from 

neighboring, high-power stations.  The translator receiver section was being de-sensitized by the other 

incoming signals and hindering the reception of KCIR.  With the new filter, the translator was able to 

receive a clean and strong signal from KCIR on 90.7MHz. 

Improvements were made to the cabling from the receive antenna and to the transmission line, allowing 

for a broadcast on the original antenna. 

K204AL is now actively serving the Pocatello, ID community and will remain broadcasting continuously 

and indefinitely. 

 


